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melanie.wright@verizon.net <melanie.wright@verizon.net> Thu, Aug 29, 2024 at 10:40 AM
Reply-To: "melanie.wright@verizon.net” <melanie.wright@verizon.net>
To: "zhcolb22@aacounty.org™ <zhcolb22@aacounty.org>

To : Holly Colby/Office of Administrative Hearings/PO Box 2700/Annapolis, Md. 21401
For: 3989 Caneye Drive-Edgewater, Md: | have no objection to the granting of her variance for a set-back or permit.

Lexie is a new resident. She lives here and cares. | would encourage the Hearing Office , Douglas Hollman, to take my
position along with many others in the community to let it be. The work is exceptional. If you haven't seen it, please drive

by.

The porch was pre-existing and will stand the test of time. It is safe and appealing. | support her. A simple set-back is
required (or so I've been told). Give her a pass. | am frustrated by this lack of consideration by someone in the
Shoreham Beach Citizens Association who call themselves, "neighbor."

We are long-standing and valuable as tax-payers. | want her to stay involved and not move. Allowing her grace is my
stance.

| will not participate in the Zoom meeting. My calendar won't allow it. Your consideration is appreciated.

Melanie A. Wright
3973 Bayside Drive
Edgewater, Md. 21037



